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I. Welcome & Introductions
Jan Black 			Core Competence Project
John Ryan			Core Competence Project
Beth Buckles			Core Competence Project
Carla Cross 			Ventura
Rimmi Hundal			Tri-Cities
Mariann Ruffalo		San Bernardino
Sheryl Curl			Orange County
Andrea Kuhlin			Imperial 
Gibran Carter			Tri-City
Lyra Monroe			Santa Barbara
Clarissa Padilla			Santa Barbara
Lauren Chin 			San Diego

II. Review Agenda & Minutes
Minutes Approved

III. Proposed Projects & Budgets
The following projects were identified as suggested priorities for the collaborative some had previously been approved by the Directors and others are new.  
· Interpreter Training - Was previously approved, a new contract will be created for 2015/2016.  Each county will be provided the opportunity to offer two trainings in the next fiscal year.
· Core Competence 3rd Phase – Jan Black, John Ryan, and Beth Buckles were on the phone to answer any questions about the proposed project.  The committee requested that the project start with one segment so that any challenges or obstacles can be worked out.  Information about Phase 1 & 2 was provided for the coordinators review.  
· AdEase Advertising (now Civilian Agency) – the project will help to move interest to JobsInSoCal website.  
· Cultural Competence Assessment Tool – this project still needs to be fleshed out.  Luis Tovar and other Ethnic Service Managers should be consulted.  
· Conference working title: “Hard to Serve Clients” – the conference was supported and planning must take place. 
· CIT Interactive Video/Training –  Orange County has found this simulator training very beneficial, law enforcement has found it to be a great learning tool.  One of the key components is that it provides an opportunity for officers to talk with the person on the video, and the responses can be changed according to the interaction that is taking place between the live officer and the person responding via video.   Sheryl Curl has offered to do some more research about what is available.  It was suggested that if the SCRP In-person meeting occurs in Orange County – that attendees will have an opportunity to see the video in person.   
· Grants  less than $2500 – The smaller grants can be approved by a vote of the Coordinators,  Directors don’t need to vote.   
	
IV. In-person Coordinator Meeting  - Orange County has offered to host the meeting, we are considering the last 2 weeks in September.  More planning will take place around this.  

V. Directors Schedule – The Directors will be meeting on a quarterly basis.  The Chair’s availability is challenging however, the meetings will continue to take place.  
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